
NIARA, INC. MEETING MINUTES 

OCTOBER 5, 2019 

 

The meeting of the NIARA, INC. was held at Richard’s Restaurant in Auburn. IN with 29 members and 5 

visitors present.  All were self introduced. 

The  Secretary’s report was read and accepted with a motion by Jeff Delucenay and seconded by Jack 

Dold. 

The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted with a motion by Dick Toy and seconded by Jack Dold. 

K9A recognition was given by Jeff Delucenay by presenting The Art Certificate and QSL card to  19 

people who participated.  Appreciation was stated by Jeff and a group picture was taken and placed in 

The Star by Jack Dold 

Ares update – The 2019 Trail 100 will take place at Chain O’Lakes State Park.  Volunteers are still 

needed. 

No Internet Coordinator was given 

No Net Manager’s  report was given. 

PIO Report was not given. 

Extra Class training started Oct.8, running through Nov. 14.  Testing can be done at the Ft. Wayne 

Hamfest.  Jan. or Feb. we will have a Tech class and also a CW class 

 Parks on the Air was organized by John WG9K. 

2020 planning:  Field Day will be June 27 & 28 at the First Church of Christ in Auburn. 

2nd Annual Auiburn Hamfest will be Saturday, July 28 and the Kruse Museum in Auburn, IN 

Special Event Station  K9A will be held over Labor Day Weekend in Auburn, IN.  Hoping to operate for a 

longer period as the special K9A call sign is good for 2 weeks 

It was announced by  Ken Strock that Leonard Shaffer will be on the Honor Flite coming up. 

Ft. Wayne Hamfest will be November 16 and 17 

50/50 drawing was won by Ken Strock. Congratulatioins Ken.  $48.00 was half.  Thanks to all who 

participated. 

Meeting was adjourned 


